
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:   Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

   Board of Education 

 

FROM:  Paul Starck-King, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations 

 

SUBJECT:  Public Official Bond  

 

DATE:   September 4, 2018 

 

The board will be asked to take action pursuant to Board Policy 2:110 which states, the Treasurer shall furnish a 

bond, which shall be approved by a majority of the full Board. A copy of the public officials bond that 

addresses this policy will be attached to the board action on September 25, 2018. 
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